West Orange Public Schools
179 Eagle Rock Avenue

West Orange, New Jersey 07052
(973) 669-5400

www.woboe.org

May 16, 2022

Dear Gregory Elementary School Community:

This correspondence serves as notice that there have been 3 confirmed cases of
COVID-19 reported at Gregory Elementary School. Contact tracing has been conducted
and notifications to students and staff have been taking place. The necessary quarantine
has been implemented to restrict further spread of the virus.

School personnel will notify you if your child is affected and, likewise, administration
will notify staff affected by such instances of positive cases. If you have any questions
about your child’s need to quarantine, please contact your school nurse or building
administrator.

Please note that additional, district-wide case information can be found on the district

website on the COVID 19 Dashboard.


https://sites.google.com/westorangeschools.org/woboe-covid-19-dashboard/home

